
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Week 5! The 
time is flying by – its only 11 
weeks until our Fete on May 
18th. Our next Convenors 
meeting will be next 
Wednesday, March 13th at 
6.30pm. 

 
BRING DAY’S 

We had mixed success with 
our first bring day so we are 
trying again next Friday  - 
March 15th. A note will go 
home next week with a tear 
off slip to return with the $5 
note and these slips will be 
used for the raffle draw at 
the awards assembly in the 
afternoon. What we have 
sourced is a remote control 
Helicopter and Remote 
controlled Car which will be 
raffled on each bring day – 
Bring in your $5 and go into 
the draw! 

 
ART UNION 

It is now time to start selling 
Art Union tickets for the 2013 
St Kevin’s Fete and today 
you have received your first 
book of tickets. There are 
many great prizes in this art 
union and the tickets are 
$2.00 each. Prizes this year 
include: 

 1 Weeks family 
accommodation on the 
Gold Coast donated by 
Classic Holidays valued 
at $1500.00   

 BBQ & Out Door Setting 
valued at $1000.00  

 Accommodation Voucher 
for use on the 

Gold/Sunshine Coast 
valued at $500.00  

 A terms School Fees at 
St Kevin's valued at 
$542.00 

 A Terms tuition at 
Number Works and 
Words Chermside Valued 
at $400.00 

 A 101 ltr Bar fridge 
stocked with drinks 
valued at $300.00 

 Delonghi Coffee Machine 
valued at $203.39 

 Child's Bike and Helmet 
valued at $200.00 

 
And you can win as the 
seller too! There are a 
number of ways you can win 
a prize: 

 The Family that sells the 
most number of books 
will win a fuel voucher 
worth $100.00 

 The student who sells the 
most number of tickets 
will receive a remote 
controlled helicopter. 

 The student who sells the 
winning ticket will receive 
a remote controlled car. 

 Every complete book sold 
will enter the seller into 
the draw for a mystery 
prize!  

SALES HINTS 
 Mum or Dad to take a 

book to work. 
 Get to know your 

neighbours better by do 
knocking around the 
neighbourhood. 

 Family and friends are 
always happy to buy a 
ticket or 5. 

 If you own a business 
you may wish to place a 
book on the counter for 
customers to purchase. 

 Tickets can be sold at the 
Bunnings BBQ THIS 
SATURDAY from 7am – 
4pm at Bunnings 
Carseldine. 

  

As soon as a book is fully 
sold please return it to 
school. Due to Art Union 
Laws we will be keeping 
track of each book and all 
books must be returned sold 
or unsold. All books due 
back by the 13th May 2013 
and if you need more just 
call or text Scott on 0407 171 
090 or see the office. We 
cannot conduct the draw 
unless all books are 
accounted for therefore, 
once your book is sold 
please return it immediately.  
 

CENT AUCTION 
Tracey and Terri are still on 
the lookout for items that can 
be used as prizes for this 
stall. If you have any prizes 
you would like to donate for 
this year’s fete please feel 
free to drop them at the 
office. 
 

TREASURE CHEST 
Mr Donnelley has graciously 
offered to look after the 
Treasure Chest again this 
year. Keys will go on sale 
soon at a cost of $3 for you 
chance to win $300 cold 
hard cash! 
 

NEXT FETE MEETING 
 
Next Fete meeting will be 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT, 13th 
March, at 6.30pm in the staff 
room. (Right before the P&F 
Meeting). Feel free to contact 
me at any-time on Ph. 
0407171090 or email 
sstanford72@hotmail.com if 
you have a query.  Hope to 
see you all there! 

 
 
 

 
Scott Stanford 
P&F President 
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Dear Parents, 

It’s that time of the year again to start baking for the St Kevin’s School Fete. If you would like to help out with 

baking, NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY, then we would love to hear from you. 

We need lots of CAKES, CUPCAKES, COOKIES, SLICES, TARTS, MUFFINS, JAMS AND 

CHUTNEY. 

We are happy to email any recipes if needed! We will supply all packaging, labels and ribbon which will be 

delivered to your child’s classroom closer to the Fete. Please fill out the slip below and return to your classroom 

teacher. Or if you have any questions please feel free to contact any of us: 

 Jo Stock – 0407677944   

 Cherie O’Malley – 0408860721 

 Cathy Sorensen – 0402002082          

 Jeanene Fisher – 0409476169 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN MAKING THIS MAJOR 

FUNDRAISING EVENT A SUCCESS FOR 2013 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent Name______________________________Mobile:______________________________ 

Child’s name______________________________Class/Teacher_________________________ 

Please write the number you are able to make (cookies, cupcakes etc will be 6 in a pack) 

Cakes_____________________ Cookies___________________ Cupcakes_________________ 

 

Slices/Tarts________________ Muffins __________________ Jams /Chutneys______________ 

 

Other________________________________________________________________________ 

 


